From: John Greer <John.Greer@cot.tn.gov>
Date: March 8, 2018 at 10:26:36 AM CST
To: John Greer <John.Greer@cot.tn.gov>
Cc: Lauren Cecil <Lauren.Cecil@cot.tn.gov>
Subject: Free Utility Training

The Tennessee Comptroller's Office is pleased to offer Free Utility Training for board members of
municipalities, counties and authorities who oversee a water and/or wastewater system. We are hosting
a free training event at our Nashville office on May 18, 2018. The training is approved for 6 hours of
municipal board member and Certified Municipal Finance Officer credit.

Please view the attached agenda and register using the link below:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/32ZKZBW

If you have questions about the training requirement for municipal, county or authority board members,
please view the FAQ on our website or call (615) 747-5260 for more information.

Please feel free to share this message with anyone who might be interested in this free training
opportunity.

Thank you,
John Greer
Utilities Specialist

Please note our new address:

Tennessee Comptroller of the Treasury
Division of Administration

Fourth Floor Cordell Hull Building

425 Fifth Avenue North

Nashville, TN 37243-3400



